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The Space Radio Telescope is unfolded!

It is difficult to express how happy we are to report that
the space radio telescope on board the Spectr-R space craft
was successfully unfolded today.

This is an extremely important milestone for the mission
and a significant achievement which resulted from a hard
work of hundreds of people in Russia during many years.
Thank you and congratulations!

With best regards,
Nikolai Kardashev (nkardash@asc.rssi.ru)
Yuri Kovalev (yyk®@asc.rssi.ru)
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